






 

 

 

Bookstore 
Community Center 

Sundays, 9am—1pm 
 

Caregivers’ Support Group 
1st Thursday of the month at 

10:15am in Youth Hall 
Gina: maserogina@gmail.com 

 

Columbie�©es 
Women's Fellowship and Service 

Delana Romero 
Delanaromero1@gmail.com 

last Thursday of month at 6:30pm 
 

50+ Singles Group 
3rd Sunday, 11:00am Hope Room  

Dee Stolpe  408-225-7386 
deestolpe@yahoo.com 

 

Knights of Columbus  
Men’s Fellowship & Service   
Toby Laufer:  408-455-7321 

theatretec@yahoo.com 
1st Thursday of month at 7pm 

 

Morning Prayer 
Mondays at 7:30am in the Church 

(Except holidays) 
 

Prayer Line 
Leave a prayer request message 

with Jeane�©e, 408-723-0445. 
 

Rosary 
Tuesdays at 7:30pm in the Chapel 

 

St. Vincent de Paul Society 
For emergency Þnancial 

assistance, call the parish o�8ce for  
an appointment  

December 8 – 13, $2,379.00 per person including air from San Jose, breakfast, lunch 
& dinner, Holy Mass everyday. Hosted by St. Frances Cabrini Parish. For a flyer or 
more information please call Cathie or Mike Milano at 1-800-773-2660. 

Santa Clara Faith  
Formation Conference 

The Santa Clara Faith Formation Con-
ference (SCFFC) will be held this year 
on November 3 & 4 at the Santa Clara 
Convention Center. The conference is 
sponsored  by the Dioceses of Monte-
rey and San Jose in collaboration with 
the Archdiocese of San Francisco and 
the Dioceses of Oakland and Stockton  
 

This year's theme is: 
God is Always With Us 

For information, or questions, contact 
SCFFC@dsj.org. 

ADORATION 
WHAT TO DO 

when you arrive… 
If you arrive before the Eucharist has been exposed, 
you should kneel when the priest brings the Body of 
Christ from the tabernacle. Typically, a hymn will be 
sung, and you may choose to kneel or sit.  
 

If you arrive and the Eucharist is already exposed in 
the monstrance on the altar, it is customary that you 
would genuflect (on both knees if possible) and make 
the sign of the cross. You may choose to kneel or sit – 

depending on your comfort level.  (to be continued) 
 

If you’ve never been to adoration before, you can check it out at Holy Family eve-
ry weekday from 12 – 3pm and from 8am-5pm on first Fridays. Even if you  can 
only stay for a few moments, the time you spend with Jesus is always valuable. 
 

You can also join in on the parish-wide 24 hours of adoration to celebrate the 
100th anniversary of the apparition of Our Lady of Fatima beginning on October 
13th at 4pm and ending on October 14th at 4pm. Hope you can join us! 

The Back to School BBQ hosted by our PTO (Parent Teacher Organization) was an 
event that welcomed our entire school community. This event brought together over 
300 people, including Father Celso, Alumni, parents, staff and of course, our 
students. With our Preschoolers finally starting school, HFS is now complete. We 
cannot wait to see what adventures this year brings.  

Back to School Barbeque 



 

 

The Word is Alive—Scripture Study 
Thursdays 7:15-9 pm in the  

Hope Room. All are welcome! 

EDGE is our  Middle School Faith Formation for 6th-8th 
graders. EDGE meets on Sundays from 3:45-5:30pm.  
 

Life Teen is our High School Faith Formation for 9th-  
12th graders. Life Teen meets on Sundays immediately 
following the 6:00pm Mass from 7pm-9pm. 
 

Join us for EDGE this week  as we teach the youth about the 
spiritual realities of creation, focusing specifically on angels. 
 

This week in Life Teen We will help teens understand that 
forming our conscience is an integral part of the Christian life 
and to challenge them to form their consciences in an 
intentional manner, rather than allowing the prevailing culture 
to form it for them. 
 

Life Teen is starting a missionary discipleship small group for 
our teens. We will be meeting on Wednesdays starting in 
October. The topic for our first series will be Atheism. Please 
contact Jeff for more information on how to join this group. 
 

All registration forms for these programs are available at 
http:// www.holyfamilysanjose.org/faith-formation-1 (under 
Faith Formation) 
 

Contact Jeff Gans for more info  
at 408-265-8650 or jgans@dsj.org 

Liturgy Link 
 

The Mass 
 

Our Offering 
 

Continued from last week…. 
 

The final part of the Eucharistic prayer is the doxology. I’ll 
be honest, I always used to think that meant “the end”. 
Instead of just concluding our prayer, it serves a specific 
function in the prayer, as all parts of our Mass do. Listen to 
the words of the priest: 
 

“ Through him, and with him, and in him, O God, almighty 
Father, in the unity of the Holy Spirit, all glory and honor 
is yours, for ever and ever” 
 
This part of the prayer is so important, that even if the rest 
of the Eucharistic prayer is spoken, you will most likely 
hear the priest sing these words. As he is reciting this, he 
holds high the chalice (cup) and the paten (plate) which 
contain the body and blood of Jesus.  
 

In this, we express the glory of God and all the people 
affirm this by their participation in the great Amen. We call 
it the great amen, not because it’s often the only one we 
sing in Mass, but because it is our yes to the entire 
Eucharistic prayer. 
 

This week when you’re at Mass, and it comes time to sing 
the Amen, pray it with your whole heart and sing it with 
your loudest voice! 
 

               Kathy Bohac 
—Coordinator of Liturgy 

It’s Easy Being Green 
Generally, the smaller the appliance, the more efficient it 
is. Ex: water heating in a 900-watt microwave for 5 
minutes uses about half the electricity as heating it on an 
electric stove, and a slow cooker or toaster oven is more 
efficient than a conventional oven. 

Village House 
Village House is an organization calling for meals and 
housing to be provided approximately one month at a time by 
local churches and temples in Santa Clara County.  
Holy Family will be hosting the overnight shelter in 
November. Many volunteer opportunities are available for 
individuals  or groups such as laundry, meals, intake and 
overnight, driving, and medical.  
You can get more information about Village House on our 
parish website or on their website: http://www.villagehouse 
sccca.com/. Sign-ups for Holy Family will be there soon. 

Catechist Formation 
Catechists are invited and encouraged to share the faith 
with others. To do so, we must continue learning and 
growing in our personal relationship with Christ. We must 
first nourish ourselves before we can nourish others!  
 

We’d like to invite catechists to a session for ongoing 
Faith Formation! We also invite others who are desiring to 
deepen their relationship with Christ to join us. Please join 
us on Saturday September 30th from 9 – 12noon for a 
morning of enrichment. 
 

Ray Gans, Blessie La Scola, Ginny Silvers and Fran Ber-
mudes will be facilitating the morning. Please RSVP to 
Christina Fenn – cfenn@dsj.org 

Catholic Roadmap 
Teacher quality is one of the most significant factors 
related to student achievement. In the U.S., 14% of new 
teachers resign by the end of their first year, 33% leave 
within their first 3 years, and almost 50% leave by their 5th 
year. 

40 Days for Life Fall Campaign gets underway this week, 
and runs September 27 to November 5th. 40 Days is a 
peaceful pro-life effort of volunteer pray-ers, committed to 
protecting women and their unborn children.  
 

Fr. Andrew has committed Holy Family Parish to provide a 
full day of pray-ers for the Vigil outside of Planned 
Parenthood (1691 The Alameda), for October 6. The hours 
are 7am to 8pm.Fr. Andrew and Fr. Celso will join us as 
their schedules permit. Please schedule yourself for an hour 
by clicking here www.40daysforlife.com/sanjose, register-
ing, and picking an hour or two to pray. (You know you've 
been meaning to do this for many years, now is the time!) 
More info from Rilene 408-800-5498 or Gail 408-637-
6028 


